
Child Safeguarding Practice Review
Panel: first national review

The ministerial letter from the Department for Education, Home Office and
Department for Health and Social Care is a government response to the
findings of the review.

Letters between Chair of the independent Child Safeguarding Practice Review
Panel Edward Timpson and Secretary of State for Education Damian Hinds.

Edward Timpson’s letter announces the first national child safeguarding
practice review into adolescents in need of state protection from criminal
exploitation.It also gives further details about the review including:

Damian Hinds letter welcomes the announcement of the review.
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